Laurie Sorensen

As an Edmonds resident I am outraged that a multibillion dollar company can leave toxic waste in
an area next to the Edmonds Marsh. I expect the DOE to protect our resources and the environment.
Do not allow toxins to remain in the soil. This habitat is becoming ever more critical for the
survival of endangered species.

Is it possible to complete the cleanup by removing the SR104 pipeline and fully excavating the area
around it?



